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VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. POST nyo@ 0
Katherine Mrowka 5 5 ”0_ "?
Division of Water Rights ' ~ : i
1001 I Street, 14th Floor o
Post Office Box 2000

Sacramento, CA 95812-2000

Re:  Notice of Proposed Revocation, License 5763 (Application No. 15679),

Russian River in Mendocino County

Dear Ms, Mrowka:

Please be advised that Millview County Water District hereby requests a hearing

on the proposed revocation of its License 5763 (Application 15679). Please inform me of the
schedule and requirements for the hearing.

Sincerely,

KRONICK, MOSKOVITZ, TIEDEMANN & GIRARD
A Law Corporation
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' Janet K. Goldsmith
JKG/I

cc: Tim Bradley, General Manager, Millview County Water District

Christopher J. Neary, General Counsel, Millview County Water District
James C. Hanson, Consulting Engineer
Rose Murphy, Masonite Corporation
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